
 
 

BOONE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

& BOONE COUNTY COUNCIL  

 

NOTICE OF JOINT WORKSHOP 

 

THURSDAY, JUNE 23, 2022 AT 8:30AM. 

 

A Joint Workshop will be held by the Boone County Commissioners and 

the Boone County Council to discuss the compensation study project. 

The workshop will be held in the Connie Lamar Meeting Room at the 

Boone County Annex Building, 116 W. Washington Street, Room 105, 

Lebanon. IN 46052. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Boone County Council and the Boone County Board of Commissioners acknowledges its responsibility to 

comply with the American Disabilities Act of 1990. In order to assist individuals with disabilities who require 

special services (i.e. sign interpretative services, alternate audio/visual devices, and amanuenses) for 

participation in or access to county sponsored public programs, services and or meetings, the county request 

that individuals make request for these services forty-eight (48) hours ahead of the scheduled program, 

services and/or meeting.  To make arrangements please contract Melissa Smith or Caryn Strode, Deputy 

Auditor, at (765) 482-2940 or Kaylee Jessie, Commissioners Administrative Assistant at (765) 483-4492 or 

email: kjessie@co.boone.in.us. 
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